
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 7th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you are all keeping well.  

We have shared lots of information on our Twitter feed about what we’ve been up to in school this week.  

You can follow us on Twitter @st_bratton. You’ll also find the feed on the front page of the school website.  

There are a number of messages below for you.  

I hope you all have a good weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Latest Covid updates from Telford and Wrekin Council: 

You can find this here. It includes information about testing if you live in Hadley and Leegomery  areas. 

 

 

Letters sent this week:  

There have been a few letters sent out this week, just to make sure you’ve had them:   

- Arthog letter – Year 5 

- Academies letter – Whole school  
 

 

 

  

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

St Peter’s CE Primary School 

Bratton 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKTW/bulletins/2d7f222


Learning Conferences:  

We are holding learning conferences this half-term and again they will need to take place remotely rather 

than in person. Every child has been given an envelope today which contains a personalised letter with all 

the information in. We are using a system called School Cloud. All the instructions, dates, log on details and 

a help sheet are in the envelope for you.  

 

Change in PD day for next year:  

As parents are aware, PD days are subject to change and we have made a change to one of these days for 

the 2021-2022 academic year.  

February 28th 2022 will no longer be a PD Day. This day will move to Friday May 27th 2022.  

In summary, the PD Days for 2021 – 2022 are scheduled to be:  

Thursday 2nd September 

Friday 3rd September 

Monday 18th February 

Friday 18th March 

Friday 27th May 

The term dates for next year are on the website and you can find them here.  

 

CPAS and ventures holidays 

The Church Pastoral Aid Society (CPAS) have released their Ventures and Falcons holidays for children age 

8+ for this summer. You can find details of these here if they of interest to you.  

 

 

 

 

Return from Lockdown Pupil voice 

 

Telford and Wrekin’s Educational Psychology Service (EPS) have devised a pupil survey around issues 

relating to emotional health and wellbeing – it is now LIVE and has been shared on the Education 

Noticeboard. The EPS are inviting you to complete this at home with your children.  

 

This is a great opportunity for them to talk about their thoughts and feelings around returning to school 

with the important people in their lives. It will only take 5-10 minutes to complete, and the information 

shared will be of direct benefit and relevance to all our children in Telford. 

https://telfordeducation.sharepoint.com/sites/TAW507/Shared%20Documents/Admin/Admin/Term%20Dates/TERM%20DATES%202021%20-%202022.pdf
https://www.ventures.org.uk/about-us


 

If your child is interested in completing the survey here is a direct link to the post on the Education 

Noticeboard, which contains links to the survey: 

 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/blog/education-nb/post/81/notice-29-April-2021#lockdown  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blood Bikes Day 

Friday 25th June 2021 

Wear red in exchange for £1 

All money will be donated to 

the Blood Bikes Charity 

 

Volunteers from the Blood 

Bikes charity are visiting our 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/blog/education-nb/post/81/notice-29-April-2021#lockdown


school field! Each class will attend an interactive 

workshop and complete activities throughout the 

day.  

 

To find out more about Blood Bikes, please visit. 

https://ssbbgroup.org.uk/ 

Please wear your own clothes with some or all red in exchange for £1 

 

Child’s name Class Reason 

Nancie  R01 For being very caring and showing great kindness at 

lunchtime. 

Darcey  R02 For always being polite and sensible during 

lunchtimes. What a smiley pupil too! 

Charlie  1R1 For being a kind and caring friend and for playing 

beautifully at lunchtime. 

Jasmine  1R2 For always demonstrating wonderful manners when 

eating her lunch. Jasmine always plays beautifully too! 

Bella  2R1 For being very helpful with tidying up and for being a 

kind friend to a child who had fallen over. 

Henry  2R2 For showing great respect at lunchtime by picking up 

paper towels. Thank you, Henry. 

https://ssbbgroup.org.uk/


Kai  3G1 For always being polite and helpful and playing with 

different children brilliantly. 

Karam  3G2 For always playing nicely with other children and a 

great effort to be responsible at lunchtime! 

Alfie  4G1 For showing beautiful manners. Alfie is always first to 

be ready and is incredibly patient- Thank you! 

Tom  4G2 For showing beautiful manners and listening to 

instructions. Tom is always ready to help with jobs at 

the end of lunchtime.  

Josh  501 For showing great kindness towards a classmate. 

Josh sat with them, checking they were okay and then 

invited them to join his game.  

Katy 

 

502 Always polite and for showing impeccable manners.  

Eddie  601 For showing great patience and for always putting 

others before himself. 

Phoebe  602 For being a fantastic classmate and very helpful to Mrs 

Lewis this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th 
June 

Half term  

Friday 25th June Blood Bikes Day – see above 

Friday 16th July End of term 


